PATIENT CARE ALERT!

Santa Rosa Memorial Hospital recently reduced Emergency Room staffing and is preparing similar reductions to the Intensive Care Unit.

THESE CUTS WILL RESULT IN:

More times when no one is monitoring patient vital signs in the Intensive Care Unit

Emergency Room patients forced to wait longer for care

Less help for overworked Emergency Room nurses

Use of untrained security guards instead of trained caregivers in the Emergency Room

Management is making these cuts over the objections of Memorial caregivers to boost profits at the expense of our patients.

LET THEM KNOW THIS IS NOT OK.

Call CEO Todd Salnas at (707) 547-5495 or email him at Todd.Salnas@stjoe.org

PATIENTS FIRST!



